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The	Electricity	suppliers	MUST	be	directed	to	give	a	fair	price	for	solar	generated	
feed-in	power	taking	in	to	account	it's	true	commercial	&	environmental	
value.Left	to	their	own	discretion	they	will	continue	to	underpay	for	as	long	as	
they	can	get	away	with	it.	
During	most	of	the	day	when	I	generate	I	get	6.1c	per	kWh	&	they	charge	48.26c	
per	kWh	AND	I	pay	85.5c	per	day	supply	charge.This	is	completely	out	of	balance	
even	taking	in	to	account	the	other	expenses	they	carry.	
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